
Warren Peppard
  Head of Development Management
  Lincolnshire County Council
  County Offices
  Newland
  Lincoln LN1 1YL
  Tel: 01522 782070

HighwaysSUDsSupport@lincolnshire.gov.uk

To: West Lindsey District Council Application Ref: 143697

Proposal: Planning application for siting of 18no. static caravans, including ancillary
associated infrastructure

Location: Little London Caravan Park, Lincoln Road, Torksey Lock, Lincoln, LN1 2EL

  With reference to the above application received 2 November 2021

  Notice is hereby given that the County Council as Local Highway and Lead Local
  Flood Authority:

  Does not wish to restrict the grant of permission.

  CONDITIONS (INCLUDING REASONS) /REASONS FOR REFUSAL

The proposal is for 18 static caravans and it does not have an impact on the Public Highway or
Surface Water Flood Risk.

NO OBS

Having given due regard to the appropriate local and national planning policy guidance (in
particular the National Planning Policy Framework), Lincolnshire County Council (as Highway
Authority and Lead Local Flood Authority) has concluded that the proposed development is
acceptable and accordingly, does not wish to object to this planning application.

Case Officer:
John Clifton
for Warren Peppard
Head of Development Management

Date: 06/12/2021




